
 

          Athens, February 2nd, 2021. 

To: 

ΕΑHP Nomination Committee  
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11(4th floor) 
Brussels,1200 
Belgium 

 
 

Subject: Application for EAHP Board member re-election  
 
 

Dear Members of the Board Nomination Committee,  
Dear Board Members & Delegates,  
Dear colleagues,  
 
 
I would like to share with you my interest to renew my position as member of EAHP Board. 
 
Through my 34-years professional journey as a hospital clinical pharmacist (first 14 years in an oncology 

hospital in Athens and from 2002 till now as Director of Pharmaceutical Services in  the 770- beds  

“Sismanoglio-Amalia Fleming” General Hospital of Attica), I obtained valuable experiences. Being at the 

Board of Panhellenic Association of Hospital Pharmacists (P.E.F.N.I.) since 2004, and as its President for 

the last 8 years, I developed administrative skills and learned how to pursuit goals for our professional 

group. In addition, the 3,5 years experience (2015-2018) as 1st Vice President of National Organization for 

Medicines of Greece (E.O.F.) and as member of the Management Board of EMA, has extended my 

networking with healthcare professionals, stakeholders, academic institutions and patient organizations, in 

national and European level.  My enclosed CV can provide more details.  

My involvement in EAHP has been longstanding, first as delegate to the General Assembly and as member 

of several working groups, later as member of the Scientific Committee since December 2014 and as 

member of the Board for the last 4 years. During my first term as Board member, I have taken 

responsibilities in a variety of projects, led and co-led the policy issues of Common Training Framework and 

Hospital Pharmacy Specialization, Falsified Medicines Directive, Clinical Trials, Procurement, Biosimilars, 

Personalized Medicines/ATMD, Compounding, Emergency and Crisis Medicines, COVID-19  pandemic etc, 

gaining important knowledge and trying to serve EAHP with my personal efforts in these demanding fields. 

The first term as Board member was a demanding yet fruitful experience, which strengthened my belief that 

collaborating with other Board members (as well as the administrative staff) and sharing best practices with 

other colleagues, can balance differences among countries and enable improvements in daily routine of all 

European hospital pharmacists. My motivation remains to keep working with all my passion, commitment 

and competencies within the Board. I will consider it my honor if you evaluated my application positively, 

supporting me to continue as Board Member during a second term, and use my professional expertise and 

know-how in the European environment, in order to promote and  realize EAHP’s aims and vision. 

 


